
What’s the wildest
dream you've ever
had? Did it inspire

you to do anything
in real life?



If you could instantly
master any skill,

what would it be and
why?



Describe a moment
when you felt like a
complete badass.
What happened?



If money were no
object, what’s the

first thing you’d do,
and why?



What’s the best
piece of advice

you’ve ever
received, and who

gave it to you?



Share a memory that
makes you laugh every
time you think about it.



What’s something you’ve
done that you initially
feared but ended up

loving?



Who in your life brings
out the best in you, and

what do they do that’s so
special?



What song always gets
you on the dance floor or

makes you want to sing
along?



What’s a belief
you held

strongly as a
child that

you’ve
completely

changed your
opinion on?



If you could have dinner
with any fictional

character, who would it
be and why?



Share a goal you have
for the next year that
you’re excited about.



What’s the most
courageous thing
you’ve ever done?



Tell us about a small
act of kindness that

made a big impact on
you.



What’s one thing you
learned about

yourself from a past
relationship or

friendship?



If you could invent
something that would

make life easier for
people, what would it

be?



Describe the last time
you tried something

new. What was it, and
how did it go?



What’s a book or
movie that changed

the way you think
about the world?



If you could relive one
year of your life,

which would it be and
why?



What’s the most
unusual or

unexpected place
you’ve ever visited?


